
Public Hearing

Notice is hereby given that the Boulder Town
Council will hold a public hearing on Thursday,
November 17, 2011, at 10:00 a.m. in the west
bay of the Firehouse (55 E. 300 N.) for the
purpose of opening the 2011-12 budget and
receiving public comment on proposed changes
to expenditures for the Community Center
remodeling project and other related
expenditures.
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